
 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
 

 

October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Let’s have some fun!! 

 

We will be holding school discos for all year groups on the following dates/times.  The 

disco will start straight after school and children may come to school in their disco clothes 

(nothing too impractical please). 

 

The cost of the disco is £3.00 which includes refreshments.  This needs to be given to their 

teacher (from tomorrow) who will highlight their name on a class list as we will not be 

issuing tickets. 

 

Any profits will be used to pay for the childrens Christmas parties as we are unable to ask 

for contributions of food this year. 

 

The discos will take place on: 

 

Monday 9th November  Y1 2.55 – 4.10 

Tuesday 10th November Y3  2.40 – 3.55 

Thursday 12th November Y5 2.40 – 3.55 

Monday 16th November Y6 2.30 – 3.45 

Tuesday 17th November Y4 2.40 – 3.55 

Wednesday 18th November Y2 2.55 – 4.10 

Thursday 19th November YR 2.45 – 4.00 

 

After the discos children in Years 3, 4, 5 + 6 will need to be collected from the car park at 

the front of the school.  Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be collected from their classroom 

doors. 

 

If you wish your child to walk home by themselves, please e-mail their year group email 

or write a note for their class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and Nursery 

Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 
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